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20th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for all of your hard work and support during what has been another very challenging, but 
nevertheless very successful year at our school. We hope that you have a wonderful (and very well 
deserved) Summer holiday with your children.  
 
School reopens to pupils on Monday 6th September. We very much look forward to welcoming all of 
our children back safe and well on this date.  
 
Because the current Government guidance states that we no longer need to stay in bubbles in 
September, all children can now use the same start and end of school day times. This will be the 
‘normal’ school start time of 8:35-8:45. (Doors will be close promptly at 8:45 – children arriving after 
this time will need to be taken to the school office where they need to be signed in by a parent/carer 
and  will receive a late mark). School will end at 3:15. This is subject to any changes in Government 
advice over the holidays.   
 
Please see the plan below which shows where children in different year groups will enter and exit 
the school building from September. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Mr Williams  
Headteacher  
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